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G M I I Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>
by Loogle

Re: Cheesecake Factory
1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@pnatickpolice.com> Fri, Aug 2, 2019 at 10:34 AM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

After review, we would recommend favorably that the BOS acting as the Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick,
approve Ms. Monica Aguilar as the new Manager of Record for the Cheesecake Factory located at the Natick Mall-1245
Worcester Street. We would request that Ms. Aguilar be provided with a copy of the Town of Naticks policies on Alcoholic
Beverages and the service of same. We would also request that Ms. Aguilar forward to me, within 30 days of approval, a
copy of her most recent alcoholic beverage service training training certificate.

Respectfully submitted,
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Thu, Aug 1, 2019 at 4:41 PM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Hi Brian,
Attached is an application for a change in manager for Cheesecake Factory.

Thanks

Donna Donovan

Senior Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
508-647-6410



